Vernon Park Primary School

Peak Street Stockport Cheshire SK1 2NF

Head Teacher: Mrs C Lee



18th September 2020

Dear Parent / Carers,

We are so pleased that our Year 6 have returned to their learning with such enthusiasm and maturity, we have sincerely missed them and are delighted to be getting off to such a good start to the year.

Unfortunately, due to the current situation with Covid-19, it has been necessary to change the plans for our Year 6 Residential trip to Mount Cook. Originally, we were due to go on Wednesday 11th November, returning on Friday 13th November. This trip will not go ahead on these dates.

The new dates for our Year 6 Residential trip to Mount Cook will be:

Leaving school at approximately 11.30am on

Returning to school for approximately 3.15pm on

Wednesday 14th July 2021

Friday 16th July 2021

More information relating to the trip will be shared with parent / carers closer to the time.

Due to the fact we are now having our Residential in the Summer Peak Season, the price of the trip has changed. However, the payment plan originally shared with you all at the time of booking will remain and school will be funding the additional cost. Parents should have by now paid their initial deposit and should maintain the payment schedules shared with you last year. Please contact the school office for further information about this if needed.

We are really looking forward to a (hopefully sunny and warm!) successful residential with our Year 6 and are delighted that despite Covid's best efforts, this will still be going ahead!

Kind Regards

UKS2 Team